CITY OF GRAYMOOR-DEVONDALE 2024 TREE PLANTING PROGRAM
The Graymoor-Devondale City Council is once again offering the Tree Planting Program to residents, now in its sixth year. This is a first come, first served program for city residents. Due to increased pricing of trees, the city will not plant as many trees as in years past. When the budgeted money is allocated, no further applications will be accepted. The Tree Program’s requirements are noted below: 
1. Residents must request, complete and submit the City’s required Tree Planting Program Application by October 28, 2024. 

2. The application can be obtained by downloading the application (pdf) from the Permits and Licenses section of the city’s website at graymoor-devondale.com; emailing cityclerk@graymoor-devondale.com or by visiting the City Office at 1500 Lynn Way during office hours to pick up the application. 
3. Submission: The application must be submitted by October 28, 2024 by email to cityclerk@graymoor-devondale.com or delivered/mailed to the City Office at 1500 Lynn Way, Louisville, KY 40222. Applications received after October 28, 2024 will not be accepted. 
4. Resident may apply for only one tree per lot. The planting location will be in an agreed upon location by the resident and city contractor to ensure tree does not encroach on easements when fully mature. 
5. Residents will choose their tree species from the city’s approved tree list included with the application. 
6. Graymoor-Devondale will pay the city’s contractor directly for trees planted on a resident’s lot. 
7. No upgrades or additional trees will be allowed through this program. 
8. By signing the application, residents agree to grant the city and its contractor access to plant the tree on their property. 
9. Residents agree to care for and water the tree for the first year. 
10. Trees will be planted late Fall of 2024. The contractor will contact residents prior to planting. 
The Graymoor-Devondale City Council thanks you for participating in this year’s Tree Program!
